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Law360 Article Quotes Sheldon Klein on Rising
Trademark Fees

November 17, 2020

Intellectual Property Partner Sheldon Klein was quoted in the Law360 article, "Trademark Fees Rising in

2021 Despite Economic Downturn." The article reports that the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office will raise

trademark fees and impose some new fees beginning January 2020. Sheldon noted that while he believes

many of the published fees are reasonable and necessary, the increases are steep and will likely affect

small entity trademark owners.


